
UCD: Notices for Sunday 18 May 2025 
 
Baptism 
 
Today we give a special welcome to Jamie and Keisha Gannaway, their children Archie and 
Ellie, their wider family and friends. They are here in order for Ellie to be baptised and we are 
delighted to be part of this special service.  
 
Afternoon Tea and Favourite Hymns 
 
The next Tea-Pot is on Sunday, 18th May, in the Hall at 3.30pm for 4pm, until 5,30pm.  
 
Spring clean  
 
Thank you very much to everyone who came along to help spring clean our premises last 
Saturday and other times. A huge amount of tasks were completed and everywhere looks 
much brighter. 
 
Keeping safe online 
 
Dorset Police will be giving a talk about Keeping Safe Online on Thursday 29 May at 2.30pm 
in the church. Refreshments will be served from 2pm. 
 
Information will be available on how to shop online safely, spotting e-mail scams, identifying 
fake websites and even social networking. The majority of church members use a computer, 
mobile phone or i-pad. To avoid becoming a victim of online crime you don’t need to be a 
computer expert. Developing a few good online habits drastically reduces your chances of 
becoming a victim of cyber crime, makes you less vulnerable and lets you use the web 
safely. 
 
Everyone welcome - church members, friends and anyone who feels they could benefit 
 
 
If you wish to receive an emailed copy of these documents, please email the office 
 
Please send any notices (headed ‘Notices’) by midday on Thursday each week to the church 
email address. 
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